
 

 
 
 

Pregnancy and Infant Loss 
Service 

 
Thursday, October 15th 

7:00 p.m. 
 

First Presbyterian Church 
300 N. Strawberry Street 

Demopolis, AL   
 

If you have lost a young child due to miscarriage, stillbirth, 
abortion, accident, or illness, please join us as we seek God's 

healing power during this service of remembrance.  Even if you 
haven't experienced this pain of loss, you are welcome to join us 

as we seek to comfort those who have. 
 


